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PEUORALDUT FOR:  Tichard C. LeYoung, iiroctor
Office of Inspectiorn and Enforcement

THRU; Daniel J. Donoghue, Cirector
Office of Adninistration

FRO!M: John N, Corley, Director
Division of Facilities and Operations, ADI

SUBJECT: REMOVAL OF BEEP TONES FROM HRC OPERATIONS CENTER TELCPHOUES

This is in reply to tir, Stello's nemorandum of October 15, 19171, subject as
above, At a reeting on fovewber 4, 1971, among members of our respective
staffs, agreenent was reached on interin arrangenents using existing facilities
until recently procured equiprent is delivered, installed and tested, The
scheduled operational date for the new equipment is nid-January, 1952,

Should your staff have any questions, please have them call Brian Brownell
on 27927,

priginal Signed by:

John H. Corley

ces 8. Brcw"e‘lh John H, Corley, Director
D. J. Donoghue Division of Facilities and
Operations, AD!
Distribution; MFF

- e Attendees at 11/4 meeting were
g??j?;ghue Bernard Weiss, Joe Himes and Mike
]ggft]y/ Hawkins of I&E, and Vernon Kerr
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